
09:05:34  From  Rebecca Obuchowski : Becca Obuchowski, Community 

Choices 

09:08:37  From  Heather Levingston : Heather Levingston, DSC 

09:19:33  From  Danielle  Matthews : During State budget next year, 

advocating for more than the proposed DHS  $1 increase per year would be 

great as well. The $1 is not enough to meet the minimum wage increases 

plus market with labor shortages. 

09:53:32  From  Deb Ruesch : I have to leave the meeting now. I wish 

everyone a good day. 

09:56:42  From  Rebecca Obuchowski : Disability Expo Volunteer Sign-

Up: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0845ada82ca0f58-disability 

10:05:47  From  Sarah Perry : Community Living for DSC also counts the 

individuals that are screened prior to being opened in the program. 

10:17:17  From  Lori Butler : Lori Butler University of Illinois 

10:17:23  From  Kathleen Murphy, she/her/hers : Hello, this is 

Kathleen Murphy from the American Institutes for Research 

10:18:23  From  Ye-Rang Park : I'm Ye Rang from University of Illinois 

10:29:05  From  Lynn Canfield : 

https://www.co.champaign.il.us/mhbddb/agendas/mhb/2022/221019_Meeting/221

019_Agenda.pdf this is the link to tonight's board meeting, in which 

they'll consider a draft of funding priorities for PY24 (July 1, 2023 to 

June 30, 2024). In case that's helpful. 

10:29:50  From  Lynn Canfield : 

https://ccmhddbrds.org/ords/f?p=226:1:4455570910612 this is a link to all 

of the programs currently funded by the CCDDB and CCMHB. 


